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Vedavyas, Archana (CDC/DDNID/NCIPC/OD) (CTR)

From: Wade, Danny (CDC/DDNID/NCIPC/OD)
Sent: Monday, January 6, 2020 7:48 AM
To: NCIPC OMB (CDC)
Cc: Leeks, Kimberly D. (CDC/DDNID/NCIPC/OD); Simpson, Gayle (CDC/DDNID/NCIPC/OD); 

Grant, Larry (CDC/DDNID/NCIPC/OD) (CTR); Brown, Haydreia Y. 
(CDC/DDNID/NCIPC/OD); NCIPC IT Security (CDC); NCIPC ISSO (CDC)

Subject: RE: NCIPC  Gen IC under Service Delivery-1050 -Special Emphasis Panel (SEP) Peer 
Review Evaluation for Quality Improvement

Attachments: Service 1050 GenIC Request_Peer Review Evaulation (Revised).docx; Service 1050 GenIC 
Request_Peer Review Evaulation (Revised).docx

Good morning Archana and Happy New Year! 
 
We have reviewed the attached NCIPC Gen IC under Service Delivery-1050 -Special Emphasis Panel (SEP) Peer Review 
Evaluation for Quality Improvement and have determined that the Privacy Act in not applicable (N/A).  
 
Very Respectfully, 
 
____________________________________ 
Danny (D Wade) Wade, II,  MBA-ISM, CISSP, CAP, CRISC, CIPP/G 
Information Systems Security Officer (ISSO) 
Informatics Systems & Security Team (ISST) 
Office of Informatics (OoI) 
Office of the Director (OD)  
National Center for Injury Prevention and Control (NCIPC) 
Deputy Director for Non-Infectious Disease (DDNID) 
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) 
Email: dwade2@cdc.gov 
4770 Buford Hwy, N.E., Mailstop S106-2, Bldg. 106, Cubicle 02020.9, Atlanta, GA. 30341-3717 
(Office) 770-488-4152 
(BB) 678-296-4093 
Telework Tuesdays, Wednesday, and Fridays (Available via Email, Office Phone, or Mobile) 
"Using Computers & Technology to Improve the Health & Safety of the Nation" 
 
 

 
 

From: NCIPC OMB (CDC) <ncipcomb@cdc.gov>  
Sent: Friday, January 3, 2020 2:07 PM 
To: Wade, Danny (CDC/DDNID/NCIPC/OD) <gzo7@cdc.gov> 
Cc: NCIPC OMB (CDC) <ncipcomb@cdc.gov>; Leeks, Kimberly D. (CDC/DDNID/NCIPC/OD) <kfj1@cdc.gov> 
Subject: NCIPC Gen IC under Service Delivery-1050 -Special Emphasis Panel (SEP) Peer Review Evaluation for Quality 
Improvement 
 
Hi Danny, 
Happy New Year. Thank you for all your assistance with our Gen IC packages. We really appreciate your support. 
Following our previous Gen IC package I have another non-PII collection that needs your review to determine id Privacy 
Act applies. I am attaching the clearance request and the instruments for your review. If you have any questions 
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regarding the collection you can please contact Kimberly Leeks. These are OMB generic requests that takes only a couple 
of weeks for OMB to approve, as soon as we get a response we will send it to  ICRO-OMB. 
Once again, thank you so much for all your assistance. Kind Regards 
Archana 


